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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

My family and I have been visiting Holland Lake for a very long time and I am concerned about the proposed

development at the Holland Lake Lodge facility. I understand that progress is somewhat inevitable, but not all

progress is for the better. One of the great things about Holland Lake is the rustic charm and relative seclusion

that it provides. I am also concerned for the wildlife and the ecosystem of the valley there. We live in Bozeman, a

town that has seen drastic change in the last decade. Our hope is that some of the few places left in our state

that are like Holland Lake can remain untainted by outside groups wanting to create their vision of what our home

is. The Gallatin's are forever altered thanks to Big Sky, Moonlight Basin and the 'Club", Whitefish will also never

be the same. Can't we just say no? Let's keep some of what is great, and small, and special about our home.

Sometimes letting things stay the way they are is the right thing to do.

 


